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I oppose this bill as I hope most Oregonians would.  Oregon is a state that values 

multiple uses of our forests.  Our forests should provide water and soil preservation, 

habitat preservation for all the many forms of life that live in our forest, recreation and 

more.  Forests should no longer be viewed a tree farms to be harvested for money. 

Oregonians and tourists alike hate seeing all the clear cuts in the forests of our state 

when they fly over our state.  Please vote this bill down. 


